Senior Citizens Commission Meeting
October 26, 2015

The North Little Rock Senior Citizens Commission met October 26, 2015 at the Hays
Center. Chairman Dick Blankenbeker called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. All

commissioners were present.

Motion by Eddie Powell with a second by Murry Witcher that the minutes of the August
24, 2015 meeting be approved as presented. Motion carried. The commission did not meet in

September.

Financial records were discussed. Motion by Witcher with a second by Robert Barnes
that the report be accepted. Motion Carried. Discussion was held concerning replacement of
exercise equipment. Several exercise machines are in need of replacement. Motion by Virginia

Raum with a second by Barnes that the new equipment be purchased. Motion carried.

Motion by Mary Ruth Morgan with a second by Powell that in support of the Women’s
Club a table for its Festival be purchased. Director Baxter will choose the attendees. Motion

carried.

Director Charley Baxter Reported:

1) 2016 Budget has been completed and will be presented to the Mayor and the

council.
History commissioners plan to interview members concerning Pearl Harbor

Anniversary.
Veterans Luncheon planned for November 12t

Numerous outings scheduled during November.

Caregivers Workshop November 9,

Several members participated in the Arkansas Senior Olympics

Six members of the quilting class received ribbons for their quilts at the Arkansas
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State Fair.
8) Numerous new classes are planned for the near future.

Motion by Belinda Snow with a second by Witcher that the meeting adjourn. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m.

Mary Ruth Morgan

Secretary



